
Do you worry about river bank erosion?  Would you like to improve the 
scenic values on your property? See more birds?  Enhance your

options for managing livestock?

The Southwest Wetland Focus Area partners are sponsoring a tour of 3 Animas River 
properties where landowners have put in place innovative floodplain and riverside 
management practices.

When: September 30, 2017, 10am to 4pm
Where: We will visit the Cole Property, the Waterfall Ranch, and the James Ranch.

SW-WFAC will provide lunch, courtesy of James Ranch!

Space is limited to 20. RSVP  to Ann Oliver at annsoliver@gmail.com or (970) 903-9361

SW-WFAC Tour of Animas Valley
Riparian Innovations

You are invited!

• Come and see the innovative approaches 
your neighbors are taking. 

• Hear from them about their goals and 
challenges. 

• Learn about the methods and funding 
available to help achieve your goals. 
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